
Kulaluk Rezoning April 2013 
Development Assessment Services are currently processing an application seeking an Exceptional 
Development Permit for a stockpile of fill on Lot 5182 Town of Darwin. Therefore the Office of the Hon 
Peter Chandler MLA has forwarded to me your letter in relation to the application. 
The application will be on public exhibition from 5 April 2013 until 3 May 2013 in which time members of 
the public can lodge submission in relation to the application. 
A letter will be dealt with as a public submission and you will be invited to attend a hearing to discuss your 
concerns at the close of the exhibition period. If you have any concerns with the process suggested above 
and wish to be dealt with in another manner, please contact me.  
Kind regards, 
Hanna Stevenson | Manager Urban Planning | Development Assessment Services 
Department of Lands, Planning and the Environment 
p... (08) 8999 6045 f... (08) 8999 6055 
e… hanna.stevenson@nt.gov.au | www.nt.gov.au/dlp 
Arnhemica House, 16 Parap Road, Parap or GPO Box 1680, Darwin NT 0801 
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